
  
 

Board of Supervisors 
Clinton County Government 
 
1900 North 3rd Street • P.O. Box 2957 
Clinton, IA 52733-2957 
www.clintoncounty-ia.gov 

 
 

Title VI Notice to the Public 

Clinton County hereby gives public notice that it is the policy of the county to assure full compliance 
with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.   

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, or national origin in 
programs and activities receiving Federal financial assistance. Specifically, Title VI provides that “no person in 
the United States shall, on the ground of race, color, or national origin, be excluded from participation in, be 
denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving Federal 
financial assistance” (42 U.S.C. Section 2000d). 
 
Clinton County is committed to ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, or denied the 
benefits of its transit services on the basis of race, color, or national origin, as protected by the Title VI in 
Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Circular 4702.1.A. If you feel you are being denied participation in or 
being denied benefits of the transit services provided by Clinton County, or otherwise being discriminated 
against because of your race, color, national origin, gender, age, or disability,  by Clinton County you may 
contact our office at: 

 

Dawn Aldridge, Director Human Resource 
daldridge@clintoncounty-ia.gov  or (563) 244-3450 

or 

The Civil Rights Coordinator: Iowa Department of Transportation 
(800) 262-0003 

 
YOU SHOULD CONTACT THE ABOVE INDIVIDUAL OR IOWA DOT OFFICE AS SOON 
AS POSSIBLE BUT NO LATER THAN 180 DAYS AFTER THE ALLEGED 
DISCRIMINATION OCCURRED, OR IF THERE HAS BEEN A COTINUING COURSE OF 
CONDUCT, NO LATER THAN 180 DAYS AFTER THE ALLEGED DISCRIMINATON 
WAS DISCONTINUED. 
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